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MEDIA ADVISORY 
 

DES invites job seekers to attend Annual Career Expo on March 20 
 

PHOENIX – The Department of Economic Security invites job seekers to come meet with more than 160 
potential employers at the Annual DES Career Expo.  The event is free to job seekers.  Participating 
employers represent a variety of industries including: banking, customer service, engineering, law 
enforcement, restaurant, retail sales, marketing, security and software/IT. 

WHAT:    Career Expo 2013 

WHERE:   Arizona State Fairgrounds 
 Exhibit Building 
 1826 W. McDowell Rd, Phoenix, AZ 85007 

 
WHEN:   Wednesday, March 20, 2013                                                                                                   

10:00 a.m. – 3:00 p.m. 

Media wishing to cover this event are asked to contact the DES PIO office at 602-542-4296 or pio@azdes.gov 
for assistance. 
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